
 
Selwyn, New Zealand's first university college, will celebrate 125 years in
operation in 2018.
 
Please keep the dates of 23 to 25 March 2018 free to celebrate with us at the
125th Jubilee.
 
A programme of events at the College and the University is being organised, and we hope
many Selwynites will be able to attend.
 
Please contact Ashley Day, Warden, at warden.selwyn@otago.ac.nz to indicate your
interest in attending.
 
Check out the photos below of life at Selwyn. As the first college established at New
Zealand's oldest university, Selwyn College has a unique and rich heritage. The College's
cherished traditions go back many generations and reflect its core values of inclusivity,
respect and mutual care. It is also the University's smallest college which prides itself on a
culture of balancing academic excellence and colourful camaraderie.

The annual River Run.

Selwyn College 125th Anniversary Reunion in 2018
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Watch the YouTube clip of the 2016 Selwyn Ballet here

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Byv5HJzOPZk

